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Arizona Board of Regents to Convene Special Meeting to Discuss FY2018 

Executive Recommendations for State Budget, SB1061  
 
 

WHAT: The Arizona Board of Regents will hold a special board meeting to discuss and take possible action 
on FY2018 state budget recommendations. In addition, the board will consider and take possible 
action on Arizona Senate Bill 1061 that proposes new legislation regarding the universities’ tuition, 
rates and fees.  
 

WHEN: Friday, Jan. 20, 2017, 9-11 a.m. 
 

WHERE: Arizona Board of Regents office  
 2020 N. Central Ave., Suite 230 
 Phoenix, AZ  85004 
 
AUDIO:  A mult box will be provided for reporters’ audio needs.  
 
 
 

### 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate and graduate 
instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending the benefits of university 
activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in 
education. For more information visit AZRegents.edu.  
 

Contact:   Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 

              Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 
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